From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 5:02:04 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 5:10 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Patricia Shirley

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I object to Hydro One increases to distribution rates. As a rural customer | find it very difficult to justify
an increase to the already overcharged delivery. Services in the rural are very poor and the cost high.
In this day and age electricity is an essential service and should not be priced out of the ordinary
persons reach. Management is the problem not the users.

-- Attachment --
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